
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act 
And 

Westwood Wetlands Protection By-law, Chapter 392 
The Westwood Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing, under 

M.G.L., Chapter 131, Section 40 and Chapter 392 of Westwood General Bylaws on: 

 

Date: October 23, 2019 

Time: 7:00 pm 

Place: 50 Carby Street 

A permit is requested by Rosario Paparazzo 

    31 Carnegie Harbor Drive, Portsmouth, RI 02871 

 

The project is located at 405 Nahatan Street, Westwood, MA 02090.  The applicant is 

filing a Notice of Intent for proposed work within the 100 foot buffer zone to a resource 

area. This work includes the construction of a new single family home.  

 

A complete copy of this filing is available to the public at the Office of the Town Clerk 

and on the Town’s website at www.westwoodpermit.org 

 

Notice of the Conservation Commission meeting is posted in Town Hall not less than 48 

hours in advance as required by Open Meeting Law. 

 

Westwood Conservation Commission 

 

Please bill – Rosario Paparazzo 

                     31 Carnegie Harbor Drive, Portsmouth, RI 02871 

                     781-856-3817  

http://www.westwoodpermit.org/
dpowers
Received


